Freedom of Information Act 2000 – teaching staff training
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
1. How many childcare workers, including teaching assistants and teachers, have been required to attend training for intimate care and toileting assistance in each of the following years: 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019 (please provide in calendar years).
Answer:

The Council does not hold this information and is advising you as required by Section 1.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

The Council’s Special Educational Needs and Disability Support Service provide guidance to schools and settings around toilet training but do not record the numbers of staff attending training.  

2. How many children/parents have been required to complete an intimate care policy form because they will require toileting assistance while in school in each of the following years: 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019 (please provide in calendar years).
This information is not held by the Council.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the FOI Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, the information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


